
General Announcement CFR Annual Meeting 2012 

 

Dear All, 

The organizing committee of the CFR annual meeting happily invites you to a friendly of game of 

curling on Wednesday, April 25th.  Never played?  No problem, take this opportunity to give it a 

try!  This happy hour event will be filled with fun, laughs and all ‘round good times. 

Don’t forget, the party will continue at the Curling Club bar where beer will be sold!  

No experience necessary, rules and regulations will be explained on-site.  Equipement will also 

be provided, although we suggest bringing these items: 

- “clean” or “indoor” running shoes (i.e. shoes that will not dirty the ice) 

- Warm clothes (polar fleece or light jacket, warm socks, gloves or mittens : indoor 

temperature (on the ice) is approximately 3-4oC) 

Cost : 5$ 

Beer will be available on-site ($3.50), cash only 

 

The arena is located only 2 blocks from the Noranda Hotel : 

218, ave Murdoch.  http://g.co/maps/kcszf 

To register for this event, please contact Maryse Marchand (marchand.maryse@gmail.com). 

Registration will be available at the door, but we would appreciate knowing ahead of time to 

facilitate organization.  Teams will be formed on-site. 

Hope to see you there! 

The organizing committee 
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